
Do you want to know more about
oesophageal cancer and developments in treatment?

Come along to an information evening, hosted by
Maggie’s Glasgow & The Oesophageal Patients

Association.

The evening will include a presentation by Consultant
Surgeon, Grant Fullarton, followed by Hannah Smith
reflecting on her personal experience – ‘Looking back

sprinting forward – my story after oesophageal
surgery’.

This session is available for anyone with a cancer diagnosis,
family, friends & professionals.

When: Wednesday 26 October, 6-8pm

Where: Maggie’s Glasgow, Gartnavel hospital campus

If you wish to attend please call 0141 357 2269 or speak to a
member of staff in Maggie’s.


